
Beachwood Canyon Neighborhood Association 
&

Hollywoodland Homeowners Association 

Present:

  Hillside Fire Safety Meeting
Monday, September 15 at 7 p.m.

Beachwood Cafe
 

Presenters: 

 Battalion Chief Jeffrey Dapper
 

Emergency Incident Technician, Ted Nonini

Recall the fire that threatened us a few years ago? (see photo above)
Attend this meeting and find out what to do in case of a fire in the 

hills. Learn evacuation routes and recommendations for preparing and 
responding in the event of a fire. 

Thanks to Patti Peck for the use of her space for this meeting! 


